Dear Fare and Just Customers,

This will be our last season at this location. Our building as well as the entire property at the Great Cape Village is slated to be put on the market at the beginning of 2024. We are diligently looking for a new space and hope to find something so we can continue offering delicious, creative, handcrafted plant-based food, as we have for the last 3+ years.

Currently, it's just Gabe and I running the show which means just us doing all the ordering, prep, cooking, and service. Hiring more help is not an option with our uncertain future.

This year we will be operating as a bakery does. We will be open at noon and stay open until we sell out. Updates on closings and such will be on social media, outside our building, and on our voicemail. We recommend calling or checking our social media before traveling long distances to make sure we are still open that day. We would hate to have you travel just to find out that we were sold out for the day!

Please know, WE LOVE OUR CUSTOMERS and are so appreciative of your support! We are doing the best we can with these unforeseen circumstances and want to be as transparent as possible with you. We promise to continue to keep you informed of any developments.

Thank you for your understanding, and patience as we navigate through these changing times. And please send your positive vibes that we find the perfect new spot!!

The Fare and Just Family